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VIA Email, RESS and Courier 
 
 
April 27, 2018 
 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
  
Re: EB-2017-0129 – Draft Report of the Ontario Energy Board: Framework for the 
Assessment of Distributor Gas Supply Plans                                  
  
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) has reviewed the April 27, 2018 letter 
submitted by Union Gas Limited (“Union”) in relation to the Draft Report of the Ontario 
Energy Board:  Framework for the Assessment of Distributor Gas Supply Plans (“Draft 
Framework”).  Enbridge supports Union’s request for an extension of the deadline for 
submissions on the Draft Framework. Like Union, Enbridge is involved in several 
ongoing proceedings at the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) including the Cap and 
Trade 2018 Compliance Plan (EB-2017-0224/0255/0275) and the Enbridge-Union 
Amalgamation and Rate Setting Applications.  Enbridge is committed to working 
through the Draft Framework and providing the Board with comments and an extension 
will provide all stakeholders time to more adequately consider the Draft Framework and 
prepare written comments.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 


